
 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
 
 

Nov 8 Quarter 1 Ends/Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov 11 Remembrance Day – Schools Closed 

Nov 12 Quarter 2 Begins 

Nov 19 PAC Meeting 6:30 

Nov 25 - 29 Careers Week 

Nov 30 Vanier Winter Market 
 

 

 
 

Dec 2-6, 9-10 Grad Photos – Multi Purpose Room 

Dec 4 FLEX Day 

Dec 4 Winterfest 6 – pm in the Gym 

Dec 10 Winter Concert 6:30 pm in the Gym 

Dec 20 Winter Assembly am 

Dec 21 – Jan 5 Winter Break 
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Vanier Sports 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

October has been a bustling month for Vanier athletics! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

The cross-country team recently competed in Powell River, 

where they had an unexpected overnight stay. Several 

runners qualified for the BC Championships, set to take 

place later this month at Jericho Beach. 



 
 
 
 

Our swim team participated in the Island Swim Meet, and volleyball 

season is in full swing, with both senior and junior teams preparing 

for the North Island Championships. They are aiming to qualify for the 

Island Championships at the start of November. 

 
 

 
 
 

Wrestling season has also kicked off, and basketball tryouts are 

underway. It is fantastic to see so many student-athletes involved in 

extracurricular sports! 

 



Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up 
 
 
 

Student drop-off and pick-up continues to be a problem on 

Vanier Drive, Glacier Drive and surrounding areas. 

Please be mindful of students crossing the road, vehicles 

pulled over dropping off students and bike traffic. A 

reminder that the speed limit near schools is 30km/hr. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Click Here to Register 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uvic.ca%2Fgustavson%2Fprograms%2Finfo-sessions%2Findex.php%23ipn-bcom&data=05%7C02%7CSusan.Quinton%40sd71.bc.ca%7Cf25ef6bf585248219a1508dcfe9eca19%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638665205158762698%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sHS%2F%2FUzZPKd4FDEtHHi6tPOTkiASHktK1KX%2F%2FH0zwAo%3D&reserved=0


 
  

 



 

 

To Register Click HERE 

https://uvic.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqdu-hqD0vE9Xzpm-SaxE0c_MfBSxPiR2G#/registration


News from the Counselling Office 
 
 
 
 

 

Post-Secondary Information for Vanier Parents and 

Guardians can be found HERE 

 

 
 
 

The Vanier Scholarship, Bursary & Student Loan Newsletter 

is available on our school website for grade 12 students who 

are starting to research ways to pay for their post-secondary 

education. Click HERE 

 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.office.com%2FZVVFT4xXe6FZfoMt&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Quinton%40sd71.bc.ca%7C3d7b223c1d12498cd75008dbbd4e429a%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638311916634015768%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jOoUTxvoMc1hh6VPE1gh7cxz0w9fHm0OcWHvCC0EGPQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2023/09/UpdatedScholarship-and-Bursary-Newsletter-2023-2024.pdf


 
 
 
 
 

If you are planning on volunteering for field trips or sporting 

events, drivers MUST complete the following: 

 
Volunteer Driver Form Click Here 

Criminal Record Check susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca for info 

Code of Conduct Form Click Here 

Driver’s Abstract 

Copy of Driver’s License 

Proof of Insurance (1 million 3rd party liability) 
 
 

If you are planning on volunteering as a coach or chaperone, 

you MUST complete a Criminal Records Check 

 
*Code of Conduct forms must be signed before participating 

in any sport. 

 
*Criminal Record Checks are held for 3 years in our database 

and may be accessed by other schools in the district. 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2022/04/Volunteer-Driver-Form.pdf
mailto:susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2023/09/Volunteer-Code-of-Conduct.pdf


IMPORTANT DATES 

* Dec 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 9, 10 - Grad photos in the MPR 

* Dec 4 – Winterfest 6:15pm – 9:00pm 

* Feb 3, 4, 5, 6 – Grad Photo Retakes 

* May 8 – Grad BBQ 5:00pm 

* June 25 - Grad 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Grad Attire Information 
 
 

The Grad Attire Program welcomes all grade 12 students in 

Comox Valley Schools to have the opportunity to wear a gown 

or suit on graduation day without the financial burden of 

purchasing a brand-new outfit for their milestone event. 

*All clothing and accessories are free of charge 
 
 

The Grad Class Attire project will operate out of Comox Valley 

Dodge at 278 North Island Highway (Old Canadian Tire 

building) on the following dates from 10:00 am – 3:00 pm: 

 
 

Saturday, November 2nd 

Saturday, November 23rd 

Saturday, January 18th 

Saturday, February 8th 

Saturday, March 8th 

Saturday, April 12th 

Saturday, May 10th 

 
 
 

You can book a fitting appointment using the following link. 
 

 

If you have any questions or would like to donate to the 

program, please contact: 

 
Kelley Giorgianni kelley.giogianni@sd71.bc.ca 

Susan Quinton susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/grad-attire-program/
mailto:kelley.giogianni@sd71.bc.ca
mailto:susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca


 
 

No Cost to Grads 



Other News 
 

 

2024 Grad Packages 
 

Grad packages are currently available for pickup at the main 

office. Please let us know if a family member or friend will be 

picking up in your place. 

*For future grads, emails will be sent out each September 

when grad packages are ready. 

 
 

Fall Photos 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Parents, are you on MYED? 
 

Our student system, MyEducation BC, is a great resource for 

parents. 

 

You can access: 

Your child’s schedule 

Your child’s assignments, completed and outstanding 

Your child’s attendance 

Teacher email addresses 
 
 
If you have not accessed your account before, please contact 

susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca to help set up your account. 

 
 

If you have an account, but have not used it for more than 

three months, you will need to request a new password. 

mailto:susan.quinton@sd71.bc.ca


Please note, as this is a Ministry of Education website 

containing confidential information, passwords need to be 

changed every 3 months. 

 

If you have any concerns, please contact your child’s 

Administrator. Administrators work on the last name alpha 

system: 

 
A-G Dave  Mayert david.mayert@sd71.bc.ca 

 

 

H-N Jennifer Fritzsche jennifer.fritzsche@sd71.bc.ca 
 

 

O-Z Erica Black erica.black@sd71.bc.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:david.mayert@sd71.bc.ca
mailto:jennifer.fritzsche@sd71.bc.ca
mailto:erica.black@sd71.bc.ca
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